This is an automated email. Emails sent to this address will not receive a response.

Dear Mr Smith,
We have withdrawn your UCAS Undergraduate application at your request. This means you do not
hold a place at any universities or colleges and cannot be considered again this year. You can,

however, reapply in next year's application cycle if you wish to do so.

If you did not mean to do this, please contact us on 0371 468 0 468 or +44 330 3330 230
(international). All calls will be charged at your standard network rate.

We wish you every success in the future.
Yours sincerely

UCAS


https://www.ucas.com/corporate/about-us/contact-us

